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November 27-December 3, 1972 

MONDAY, November 27, 1972 
8:00 a.m. Classes resume 

TUESDAY, November 28, 1972 
8:09 p.m. BASKETBALL GAME - Langston Lions vs University of Arkansas in Pine Bluff, 

in Pine Bluff, Arkansas. 

WEDNESDAY, November 28, 1972 
8:00 p.m. Movie - "Let's Scare Jessica to Death" - I. W. Young Auditorium 

THURSDAY, November 30, 1972 
2:00 p.m. Memorial for slain Southern University students - I. W. Young Auditorium 
8:00 p.m. VOICES, INC. - I. W. Young Auditorium 

SUNDAY, December 3, 1972 
10:00 a.m. Morning Meditations to be held in Hargrove Music Hall 

ITEMS OF INTEREST . © e a a o 

FIVE MEMBERS OF LU LIONS FOOTBALL TEAM 
SELECTED AS ALL-CONFERENCE PLAYERS 

Congratulations to Kenneth Payne, Alphonso Post, Don McDade, Prinson Poindexter, 
and Ananias Carson for receiving 1972 All-Conference honors. 

KENNETH PAYNE, a 6'3, 185 lbs. junior from Choctaw, Oklahoma, is a first team 
choice as split end on the All-Conference team. Payne is also a Langston University 
Football All-American Candidate. 

ALPHONSO POST, 6'2, 190 lbs. senior from Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, is first team 
choice for kicker. Post has 54 punts for 1808 yards and an average of 32.4 yards. 

DON McDADE, 6'4, 240 lbs. junior from Okmulgee, Oklahoma, is All-Conference first 
team choice for tackle. 

PRINSON POINDEXTER, 6'1, 170 lbs. junior from Memphis, Tennessee, is second team 
choice fro All-Conference quarterback. Poindexter has completed 177 passes out of 324 
attempts for 2098 yards and 17 touchdowns. 

ANANIAS CARSON, 6'1 170 lbs. junior, has been selected for the second year as an All-
Conference player. Carson, who hails from Tulsa, Oklahoma, received honors for second 
team A11-Conference end. 

LANGSTON LIONS RECEIVE BOWL BID 

It will be the Langston Lions vs the Harding College Bisons, Saturday, December 9, in the 
Second Annual Cowboy Bowl in Lawton, Oklahoma. The game will be played in the Cameron 
College Stadium. Kick-off time is 1:30 p.m. 



Harding College, located in Searcy, Arkansas, has a £-1 record and are the Arkansas 
Intercollegiate Conference Champions. They are ranked 10th in the NAIA. •- * 

The Lions are entering the Bowl with a 7-4 record. All Langstcn fans are invited to 
journey to Lawton and cheer the Lions on to victory. Tickets for the Cowboy Bowl 
are available at Langston University and from Booster Club members. 
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The Reading Center was richly replenished last week with a donation of some widely 
circulated periodicals for the students to read. 

The students wish to convey their thanks to Dr. Walter L. Jones and to invite others 
to contribute your well read subscriptions when you no longer have need for them. Call 
the Center for pick up service if you care to, EXT-248. 

Tuesday will be the last day for Freshmen to pick up their Gift-Paks. The Paks are 
located in the Student Development Center. 

Test date for the GRE is December 9, 1972. Seniors may take the test free. The 
test will be administered in Room 206, Hamilton Hall. 

RETRACTION: A mistake was made in the November Ganette. On page 2 in the article, 
"B.S.U. Explained", paragraph two, the first sentence should read, "It is up to us as 
black people to unite and realize our potential and power. It is limitless. Instead, we 
play in the hands of whitey by alienating ourselves from our African sisters and brothers. " 
instead of how in appeared in the O a setts . Our apologies to Sadie Newsome, president 
of tie Black Student Union. The mistake changed the whole meaning of the sentence. 

Eugene "Heavy" Pollard was the winner of the Turkey Raffle held by the Technology 
Department. The drawing was held at 1:30 p.m. Monday, November 20, in the Deve­
lopment Office. Rita Wade, senior from Gary, Indiana, drew the winning ticket. Mr. 
Pollard is from Langstcn, Oklahoma. 

All students receiving financial aid are asked to report to Room A-10 - Sanford Annex, as 
soon as possible in order to receive the Parent's Confidential Statement. 

In order to process and confirm your award by April 1, these forms should be mailed no 
later than March 1, 1973. Also, any student desiring to participate in the Guaranteed 
Student Loan program should file papers by March 1, 1873. 

The Procedure: 1) Read instructions before filling out form 2} Have Parents complete 
all questions applicable to them 3) Send form along with a $3. 75 check or money order 
to Berkeley, California, 

Any student desiring assistance for summer school should come by on or before Feb, 15. 
If you would like to have your forms checked before mailing, please come to the Financial 
Aid Office. 
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Fall Semester Examination Schedule 

December 14 
Deceme 

December 15 

December 18 

December 19 

December 20 

8:00-10:00 
10:00-12:00 
1:00-3:00 
3:00-5:00 

8:00-10:00 
10:90-12:00 
1:00-3:00 
3:00-5:00 

8:00-10:00 
10:00-12:00 
1:00-3:00 
3:00-5:00 

8:00-10:00 
10:00-12:00 
1:00-3:00 
3:00-5:00 

8:00-10:00 
10:00-12:00 
1:00-3:00 
3:00-5:00 

All 1 o'clock Monday Classes 
All 1 o'clock Tuesday Classes 
All 9 o'clock Monday Classes 
All 9 o'clock Tuesday Classes 

All 11 o'clock Monday Classes 
All 11 o'clock Tiiesday Classes 
All 8 o'clock Monday Classes 
All 8 o'elcek Tuesday Classes 

All 10 o'clock Monday Classes 
All 10 o'clock Tuesday Classes 
All 2 o'clock Monday Classes 
All 2 o'clock Tuesday Classes 

All 4 o'clock Tuesday Classes 
All 12 o'clock Monday Classes 
All 3 o'clock Monday Classes 
All 3 o'clock Tuesday Classes 

All 12 o'clock Tuesday Classes 
All 4 o'clock Monday Classes 
All 6 o'clock Monday Classes 
All 8 o'clock Tuesday Classes 

******************************* 

ALL STUDENTS HAVING DELINQUENT BALANCES IN THE BUSINESS OFFICE 
WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO TAKE THEIR FINAL EXAMINATIONS. 

******************************* 

Paul Brothers, a senior from Meridian, Oklahoma, and Doris Holland, a sophomore from 
Langston, Oklahoma, received the Dr. Annie Laurie and John W. Coleman Scholarship for 
1972-73. The scholarship is awarded to students majoring in religious education or to 
students preparing for religious vocation. Both recipients are members of the Baptist 
Student Union. 

***************************** 

AURORAS RECEIVE SCHOLARSHIPS AND TROPHY 

The philo women of Sigma Gamma Rho Sorority, Inc., Tulsa, Oklahoma awarded a 
scholarship to Vivian F.. Carrin and Velma Tompkins for having the highest average 
in the Langston University Aurora Pledge Club. 

The Aurora Pledge Club of Sigma Gamma Rho Sorority, Inc. were the recipients of the 
Scholastic Trophy for having the highest average of all Greek pledge clubs for the 
1972-73 school year. 
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